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April 5, 2022 

March 2022 Notification Summary 

 

Dear providers,  
 
Here are notifications we sent through March 2022. To read any of the following notifications, 
please visit www.hpsm.org/provider/notifications  
 
• March 1: February 2022 Notification Summary 
• March 2: New Higher Level of Care Form For Youth Ages 6-17 
• March 17: Postpartum Care Extension For Members Receiving Services 
• March 23: Funding Opportunities Available Through Vaccines for Children (VFC) 
• March 23: March 2022 Behavioral Health Update and Request for Availability 
 
For questions, please contact our Provider Services department at PSInquiries@hpsm.org.  
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  
The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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